
Suggestions to Support Diverse Abilities 

INCLUSIVE TEACHING PRACTICES: SUBITIZING 

. 
 

LT Level 
 

Cognition 
 

Motor 
 

 
Sensory 

 

 
Communication 
 

 
Social Emotional 

 

Number 

Sensor: 

Foundations 

Very Small 

Number 

Recognizer 

 

Introduce 
numbers through 
songs and 
rhymes. 
Repetition and 
consistency will 
help the songs 
and seeing 
numbers become 
familiar to the 
children. 

 

Monitor that all 
toys/materials are 
physically accessible 
for children who are 
mobile and those 
who are not yet 
mobile. 
 

Provide young 
children with a 
range of textured 
toys/materials that 
are safe for them to 
explore orally. 

Use animated facial 
expressions and 
vocal tone to help 
engage children 
with the activity. 

Bring items of 
interest close to 
your face to 
engage the child 
and encourage 
joint attention. 

 

Maker of Small 
Collections 

 

Model putting items 
into equal groups. 
See if the child can 
continue this by 
providing more 
objects.    

 
If a child is not yet 
able to grasp or 
manipulate an 
object, hold the 
object close to the 
child or provide 
hand-over-hand 
support as 
tolerated. Having 
space to push 
objects around may 
also help those who 
can’t grasp. 

Try using sound (i.e., 
clapping, stomping, 
etc) or tapping on 
their hand/arm to 
reinforce the 
concept. Children 
might be more 
engaged with 
objects that make 
noise or light up.  

Read children’s 
nonverbal cues 
for when they 
may need a 
break or are 
ready to move 
on to a new 
activity. 

 

Give students 
time to explore 
new materials 
before starting 
the activity, to 
decrease 
distraction over 
their novelty. 

 

 

 Small 
Collection 

Namer 

 

Regularly label 
small groups to 
model collection 
naming. For 
example, “Look, 
there are three 
doggies!”  

Use objects that are 
soft, large, and/ or 
have handles with 
children who have 
fine motor delays.  
 

Utilize materials 
that have a stark 
contrast in color (i.e, 
black/white or 
red/yellow) for very 
young children or 
for children with a 
visual impairment. 
 

Provide ample 
wait time before 
intervening. 
Watch for any 
non-verbal 
communication 
attempts, 
including 
pointing. 

 

Ensure children 
have many 
diverse items/ 
toys with which 
to practice 
making 
collections. Each 
child’s space 
should be well-
defined.  

 

Perceptual 
Subitizer to 

4 

Perceptual 
Subitizer to 

5 

 

Practice having the 
children quickly 
recognize regular 
patterns of dots, like 
those on dice, up to 
five.  
 

Ensure that gross 
motor activities are 
done in an open, 
level space for 
children’s safety.  

Some children might 
benefit from 
kinesthetic input, 
such as being 
bounced on the 
teacher’s lap during 
an activity. Throw a 
large die for more 
kinesthetic input. 

Acknowledge and 
expand upon the 
child’s language 
throughout the 
activity. 

 
 

Dice play is a 
great way to 
practice 
subitizing and 
taking turns. 
Use one die at 
a time so 
children have 
to wait 
between turns. 
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Conceptual 
Subitizer to 

7 

 

At this level, 
children should be 
able to use 
addition to 
subitize. “I see 3 
and 4, so that’s 7!” 
Practice adding 
different numbers 
up to 7 before 
subitizing.  

 

 
 
 

Offer a quiet retreat 
area in the 
classroom for 
children to re-
regulate their 
bodies as needed 
(*note: this should 
always be positive 
and not used as a 
time-out corner). 

Use a 
communication 
device like an 
app on a tablet 
or number cards 
so nonverbal 
children can 
answer.  

 

Integrate student 
interests whenever 
possible to 
promote 
engagement and 
personal 
connection to the 
activity. This might 
look like using 
plastic animals or 
play food to 
subitize with.  

 
     

  

LT Level 
 

Cognition 
 

 
Motor 

 

 
Sensory 

 

 
Communication 
 

 
Social Emotional 
 

 
Conceptual 

Subitizer to 10 
 

Conceptual 
Subitizer to 20 

 

Have examples of 
10s and 20s 
frames with both 
dots and 
numerals so 
children can 
reference what 
certain 
arrangements 
looks like during 
subitizing 
activities. 

Place materials and 
manipulatives in a 
bowl or on a paper 
plate for easier 
grasping. 
 
 

Ensure 10s frames 
have high contrast 
between the dots 
and the background 
to be more easily 
seen.  

If a child seems 
overwhelmed by 
responding, offer 
simple yes/no 
questions (verbal, 
head nod, thumbs 
up/down) to keep 
them engaged. 

A lot of 
subitizing 
activities are 
structured 
around who can 
say the totally 
first. 
Competition 
may be stressful 
for some 
children. 
Instead, frame 
these activities 
as working 
together. 

Practice adding 
different numbers 
to make 10 and 
20 before 
beginning to 
subitize.  

 Prevent visual 
distractions by 
giving each child 
their own 
workspace with a 
trifold board placed 
on the table.  

 
 

 

 

Conceptual 
Subitizer 

with Place 
Value 

 

Practice skip 
counting as a 
class or in 
small groups 
before 
subitizing 
groups of 
large 
numbers.  

Use interlocking 
plastic cubes to 
practice place 
value. Have 
children out 
together and pull 
apart the blocks to 
practice fine motor 
skills.  
 
 

When speaking to 
children with 
hearing 
impairments, face 
them while talking 
so they can read 
your lips. If holding 
up a paper plates 
with dots for 
children to subitize, 
make sure you 
aren’t blocking your 
face.  

Use words to 
encourage 
subitizing like 
“estimate,” 
“about,” “quickly,” 
and “looks like.”  

 

Pair students up 
in twos to 
provide each 
student with a 
positive peer 
model. 
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Conceptual 
Subitizer 

with Place 
Value and 

Multiplicative 
Thinking 

 

 

Do not answer for 
the student if 
they fail to 
respond 
immediately. 
Instead, rephrase 
the question and 
give hints as 
needed. Prompt 
their subitizing 
with phrases like, 
“How many 
groups of five can 
you see?” 

Make sure children 
can comfortably 
reach the materials 
(both sitting and 
standing), without 
hunching over or 
standing on tiptoes. 
 
 

Use raised dots on a 
page that children 
can feel for those 
with low or now 
vision.  
 
 
 
 
 

Have students give 
you a signal that 
they are listening 
and ready to learn 
(i.e., thumbs up, 
eyes-on-me, etc.). 
 

Have children 
raise their hand 
when they know 
the number of 
objects being 
subitized instead 
of calling so out 
everyone gets a 
turn.  
 

      

 
 


